An annual budget hearing meeting of the Gilmore Township Board was held on
March 24, 2022.

Members present: McConnell, Marshall, Lasher, Silker, Gibbs

A motion was made by Gibbs and seconded by Marshall to approve the agenda.
All Yeas being heard the motion carries.

A motion was made by Gibbs and seconded by McConnell to amend the 2021-
2022 budget as noted:

Cemetery from $14,500 to $18,441, Legal from $5,000 to $6,485 and Fire from
$50,000 to $51,853. All yeas being heard the motion carries.

A motion was made by McConnell and seconded by Gibbs to set the operating
millage rate at .9871 as adjusted perffeadlee. A roll call vote was taken:
McConnell-Yeas, Marshall-yeas, Lasher-Yeas, Gibbs-Yeas, Silker-Yeas. The motion
carries.

A motion was made by McConnell and seconded by Silker to set the fire millage
rate at .65 mills. A roll call vote was taken. McConnell-Yeas, Marshall-Yeas,
Lasher-Yeas, Gibbs-Yeas, Silker-Yeas. The motion carries.

A motion was made by McConnell and seconded by Marshall to approve the
proposed 2022-2023 budget. A roll call vote was taken. McConnell-yeas, Marshall-
yeas, Lasher-yeas, Gibbs-yeas, Silker-yeas. The motion carries.

A motion was made by McConnell and seconded by Silker to adjourn the meeting
at 5:49 pm. All yeas being heard the meeting was adjourned.

Thomas G Gibbs, Gilmore Township Clerk,xépproved minutes March 24™,2022.



